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The Framework published in January 2019, states:  
For LEPs, the requirements outlined in this document are mandatory unless they are 
specified as non-mandatory best practice. Non-mandatory best practice is indicated 
in text boxes throughout the document. Where the LEP considers that there are 
exceptional circumstances, this should be discussed with the Department.  


